
Dear Council Member -4ndrews, 

My name is Darith Choub. I live at 100 1 E. Hill St. % 3. I was what people called an, "at 
risk youth" before I started attending the Pacific Baptist Church. Since I have been to the 
church my life has changed. I am now a young adult working a stable job, in school to 
help me succeed in life and no longer a burden to society but I believe an asset. 

Pacific Baptist Church has been a great help to me and other like me in our community! 
That is why the church must build the new building that it needs. Please, let Pacific 
Baptist build its new building so that it can help more people like me in our community. 

Sincerely, 

Darith Choub 














































































































































































































































